
November PTA Meeting – November 6th , 2014 
 

  

The meeting was called to order by President Michelle Nocerito at 7:08 p.m. There were 18 people 
in attendance. Our Next meeting: December 4th, 2014 
  
Minutes Review 
The October minutes were approved on a voice vote. 
  
Principal's Update 
● Veteran’s day – our 5 & 6 grade students attend the ceremony and have media broadcasting. 

Thanks our military spouse group for their support of this event.  
● Thanksgiving Lunches – Nov. 19-21  
● Though Fairfax County is not requiring parent-teacher conferences on Election day, teachers 

are encouraged to set up a conference with parents.  
● Two hour early release on Nov.26th.   Dismissal process discussed.  Detailed information will 

come home with students.  
 
Assistant Principal's Report – Ms. Jankovich  
● Naglieri Nonverbal Test for 2nd grade AAP screening test is coming. More information will be 

send home with students.  
 
Treasurer’s Report  
● Checking account balance as of October 2014 was $53,897.39. Spy camp raised $6,000 for our 

school so far, more donations are still coming. We received $6,500 from Giants bonus card 
program.   

● PTA bought flags for Veteran’s day event, 17 teachers received teacher’s grants from the PTA 
and we bought headphones for the school now being used in the computer lab.  
 

Business Matters  

 Technology show case – Ms. Culkin demonstrated the use of smart boards. Members had 
discussion of technology budget and voted unanimously to send the budget to finance 
committee for a recommendation.  

 Athletic shoe drive to be held Nov. 19–21 for K-12th grade students of the Village of Hope School 
in Haiti.  The drive will be held during Thanksgiving Day lunches. 

 The writers club – Members voted unanimously to add this club to Sangster. Information flyer 
will be sent home.  
 
   

Committee reports  
● Fundraising (Linda): – Innisbrook flyer goes home today. This holiday gifts and wrapping paper 

sales event will end on Nov. 21.  Thanks to everyone for helping at the spy camp.  
● Reflections (Alisa) – our winners were announced.  
● Volunteer Coordinator (Juliet) – Thanks to all the teachers and parents volunteers who made 

Spy camp a fun and successful event. Volunteers are still needed for book fair and Thanksgiving 
lunches.    

● Spirit wear –  Online order still going on 
 
. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 p.m. 


